
 

Year 5 Newsletter, Spring 2 

English 

Maths 

 

Science 

Geography 

Religion 

PSHE/RHE 

Foundation Subjects 

Our new unit in English this 

half term is a drama unit. 

We will be studying the 

Shakespeare play King Lear 

through a variety of 

different drama-based 

activities. 

 

This half term, Year 5 will be looking at 

understanding graphs and tables and 

learning how to create their own.  

The children will learn all 

about sources of light, know 

that we use our eyes to see 

and know that shadows are 

formed when an object blocks 

a light source. 

 

 

We will be asking the question, ‘Why are 

oceans important?’ We will be locating the 

main oceans on a world map, understanding 

why they are important, ocean habitats and 

how we can protect them. 

 

In religion, the children are 
continuing their learning about 
inspirational people, looking at 
being saints not celebrities. 

They will be reflecting on what 
it really means to be a follower 

of Jesus. 
 

Year 5 are continuing the unit Created to 

Love Others this half term it explores our 

relationships with others and builds on the 

understanding that we have been created out 

of love and for love. 

DT  

Our topic is ‘Stuffed Toys!’ 

The children will be using a range of 

techniques to create stuffed toys. We will be 

threading needles, sewing and stitching 

objects on to our designs using different 

fabrics. 

 

French  

In French, the children will be continuing 
learning all about describing themselves and 

how they feel. 

  

PE 

In PE we are exploring gymnastics and will 

be looking at different team building games.  

 


